
  

 

 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF DELAVAN-DARIEN  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

OCTOBER 9, 2020 

BORG STADIUM 

5:30 P.M. 
   

 

 

Members of the School District of Delavan-Darien Board of 

Education have been invited to attend a question and answer 

session regarding the upcoming facilities referendum being held 

in Borg Stadium on October 9, 2020 at 5:30p.m.   

 

Notice is hereby given that a majority of the Board of Education 

may be present at this referendum session to gather information 

and no formal action will be taken. 

 

 

 

 

 


